DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS

VAROIC PHILADELPHIA
5000 WISSAHICKON AVE
PO BOX 8079
PHILADELPHIA PA 19101

March 29, 2007
In Reply Refer To: 310/213B/27

G. PHILIP LEWIS, ESQ.
105 STOCKINGTON ROAD
WOODSTOWN, NJ 08098

Dear Mr. Lewis:

I am very sorry about the difficulty you are having in obtaining retirement benefits from
PERS. The issues you raise in your letter do not fall within the purview of the VA, and I am at a
lost to advise you on how you might proceed.

I’'m sorry that we could not be of any assistance to you in this matter.
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ll\OBERT COSTANTINI
Outreach Coordinator



